
Milling Addrass
Alabama Power Company
600 North 18th street
Post Of fice Box 2641
Birmingham, Alabama 35291
Telephone 205 783-6081

F. L Clayton, Jr.
Senior Vice President pgggg ggrgFhntndge Building

| tt'e southern n 'ectnc tystem
|

| March 26, 1982
.

Docket Nos. 50-348
50-364

# %g
DDirector of Nuclear Reactor Regulation y ggSig

,7
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555 2 APgG ~

Attention: Mr. S. A. Varga A

Joseph M. Farley Nuclear Plant - Units 1 and 2 Dt

NPF-8 License Condition 2.C.(21)(i)(4)(i) e 6NUREG-0737, Item II.K.3.30

Gentlemen:

In response to your letter dated March 2,1982 on the above subject,
Alabama Power Company submits the following. Alabama Power Company was
required to submit by January 1, 1982 a revised Small-Break LOCA Model
to account for recent experimental data. As documented in previous
submittals on this subject and in our December 22, 1981 letter, Alabama
Power Company is dependent upon Westinghouse and the Westinghouse Owner's
Group for resolution of this requirement. Westinghouse will provide a draft
report in April 1982 with a final report of the Westinghouse Model ap-
plicable to all Westinghouse Nuclear Steam Supply Systems to follow by
July 1, 1982. It is the opinion of Alabama Power Company that the actions
outlined in this letter satisfy the subject Unit 2 license condition.

If there are any questions, please contact us.

Yours very truly,

. L. Clayton Jr.
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cc: Mr. R. A. Thomas

Mr. G. F. Trowbridge
Mr. J. P. O'Reilly
Mr. E. A. Reeves
Mr. W. H. Bradford
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